
Budget Ward Forum

Monday, March 5, 2018
Dallington Public School

18 Dallington Drive, North York
7:00pm - 9:00pm

Community consultation is a very important part of the TDSB’s budget process.
Leading up to the April meeting when the Board will vote on the balanced
budget plan, Trustees will be holding ward forums to hear feedback from

students, parents and the community.

Please join Trustee Ken Lister and Trustee Manna Wong with guest Craig Snider, 
Executive Officer, Finance TDSB at our ward forum on March 5 to discuss the 

2018-19 budget and proposed recommendations to balance the budget.

Your voice is important.

Ken Lister
Trustee, Ward 17,
Don Valley East
416-395-8787
ken.lister@tdsb.on.ca

Manna Wong
Trustee, Ward 20,

Scarborough-Agincourt 
416-395-8787

manna.wong@tdsb.on.ca

Child care will be available.
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